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From: Burke, Steven C.
To: StreetCar Project; 
Subject: Comment on Environmental Assessment by S. Burke
Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2011 12:05:52 PM

Thank you for making the full Streetcar Environmental Assessment report 
available.  The report was clear and it was particularly gratifying to learn that the 
Charlotte Streetcar project is not expected to have any negative environmental 
consequences along the entire 10 mile line.  As a member of the Streetcar 
Advisory Committee, I have tried to bring diligent, objective thinking to the 
process.  Based on this report, I continue to support its development and think 
that it will result in a significant asset for the City of Charlotte.

Steven C. Burke, FACHE

Vice President, Real Estate & Construction

Novant Health

scburke@novanthealth.org

704-316-4372  Office

704-316-4370  Kathie Wilson

This message and any included attachments are from NOVANT 
HEALTH INC. and are intended only for the addressee(s). The 
information contained herein may include trade secrets or 
privileged or otherwise confidential information. Unauthorized 
review, forwarding, printing, copying, distributing, or using such 
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you 
received this message in error, or have reason to believe you are 
not authorized to receive it, please promptly delete this message 
and notify the sender by e-mail. If you believe that any 
information contained in this message is disparaging or harassing 
or if you find it objectionable please contact Novant Health, Inc. 
at 1-800-350-0094 or forward the e-mail to 
reports@novanthealth.org. Thank you. 




